
 
  
 

 
 
Exchange announcement 
 
25 November 2019 
 
 
BNZ fixed rate notes offer update 
 
Further to the announcement by Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) on 14 November 2019, BNZ 
announced today that it is no longer considering making an offer of fixed rate notes at this time. 
 
 
Ends 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Neil Bradley, Treasurer, BNZ  
T. 09-976-5020, E. neil_bradley@bnz.co.nz 


